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Dear Valued Client, 

 

Thank you for selecting The Ritz-Carlton, Kyoto as your preferred hotel during your stay in Kyoto.  

 

As part of our continued commitment to enhance our property and service we are planning to commence  

a soft renovation of our guest rooms only from 13 July 2022 until 28 October 2022.   

 

The soft refurbishment will be limited to guest rooms only and will not include any public spaces.  

During this period work will commence from 10am until 3pm daily and some rooms will not be available. 

There will be very limited noise and minor disruptions. We will endeavor to meet your room preferences and 

appreciate your understanding. 

 

The Ritz-Carlton continually strives to be the best luxury hotel in Kyoto and we appreciate your continued 

support during this time.  

 

Your Sincerely 

 

 

 

Carlos Tarrero  

General Manager 

 


